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Last minute shopping problem?
SOLVED with BCR's 2019 Calendar! 

Still sweating over what to give your friends for Christmas?   Then get them the one thing they really need for 2019 - a
BCR calendar!  They'll love you for sharing the BCR cats' photos with them and they won't miss a single important date

in 2019!   The cost is $20 - FREE SHIPPING!
CLICK HERE to get your calendars today!  
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We made it to the finals, thanks to YOU!

Thank you to everyone who voted for us in the
#MyGivingStory Contest! Three of our entries made it to
the final 20.  A panel of judges will now determine the
winners.  Watch for an announcement around December 17! 
The top prize is $10,000!
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Helping stock the cats' pantry couldn't be easier!  Just click on our Amazon wish list. 
You can order one, two, three or even more cases of food.  The cats thank you furry much!
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As you holiday-shop online, please use Amazon Smile

and pick Blind Cat Rescue as your charity. When you shop,
their foundation donates to BCR. There is no charge to you! 

Direct link: https://goo.gl/4DJHX2

Blind Cat Rescue:  The Cats Hope Your Christmas is Furry and Bright!



 

Matching gifts are a great way to double your BCR donation!
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It's Combined Federal Campaign time for federal employees
(our CFC number is #67324), and NC State Combined State Campaign

time, too, for county, municipal and university employees.
(Our SECC number is #3859).  Snicker hopes you'll make

BCR one of your picks this year!
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Have an old car, truck, van, SUV, boat, motorcycle, ATV, RV, trailer
or even an airplane? Donate it BCR!  Find out how to do it here.
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Everyone has a birthday - and you can donate yours to BCR!  
It's easy to do and directly supports the cats! 

Just log in to Facebook and click on the Create a Fundraiser image.

Shop on ebay with our sellers!  Our amazing ebay
sellers offer to share a portion of their auctions with the cats. 
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Take a look - there's so much to choose from!

 

 
Last-minute gifts for cat lovers!

 
Know some cat lovers who need a special and creative gift or stocking stuffer? 
Check out this cool site for ideas!

 

 
Things we know that we wish others did, too.

Believe it or not some holiday foods are poisonous to pets. Click here to
find out what NOT to share with your pet this Christmas.

In an emergency, call the ASPCA Animal Poison Control Center Phone
Number at (888) 426-4435.
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